
Keep Signs Visible, Keep Roads Safe

The SR 5/US 1 Resurfacing Project team kindly asks property 
owners to trim trees and bushes near roadways by July 31, 2025, 

for roadway sign adjustment work and to improve visibility to 
ensure a safer experience for motorists and pedestrians.

 Thank you for doing your part!
 

For questions or comments, please contact Project Administrator
Wendy McLellan at (561) 373-0787

Community feedback is at the core of all we do; FDOT works with the public to balance their 
community vision with the community’s transportation needs. This is routine on all our projects 
to ensure Florida’s infrastructure is safe, resilient, and efficient for many years into the future. 
For more information, please contact Community Outreach Specialist Samantha Kayser at 
(772) 579-5479 or skayser@corradino.com.


